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Junkyard inspection reports.
The Council will review the inspection report from the CEO for the Town’s currently licensed
junkyards.  A public hearing on the license renewals is scheduled for the meeting for September 25,
2018.

Junkyards and automobile graveyards are not permitted uses under Windham’s land use ordinance.
The junkyards licensed by the town are grandfathered (i.e. existed before the town adopted zoning in
the 1970s) and operating under permits granted by the Council under the provisions of Maine statute.

See attached report.
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